Kim McLaughlin

From:

Michelle Geyer < geyermichelle 70@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, August 09, 2016 1:17 PM

To: Subject: Kim McLaughlin Fwd: CAW minutes

----- Forwarded message -----

From: <<u>dnzahares@maine.rr.com</u>> Date: Sun, Jul 17, 2016 at 10:43 PM

Subject: CAW minutes

To: geyermichelle70@gmail.com

CAW Meeting Minutes

June 16, 2016

In attendance: Michelle Geyer, Joe Gilbert, Karen Monaghan, Bill Plante, Carol Twomey, and Denise Zahares

- 1. Acceptance of minutes: Denise accepted, Michelle seconded.
- 2. Food deliveries: Beverly has been ill and unable to make deliveries. Michelle will get a list from her and see if we can all help with deliveries.
- 3.Beverly's car: We clarified that the car was donated to Beverly. In addition, \$2000 was donated for registration, car insurance, and matinenance. When Beverly leaves CAW whatever is left of the \$2000 will belong to CAW and the car will belong to Beverly.
- 4. There is a balance of \$1449 in our town account. We have a balance of \$1888 on our debit card. The town will be giving us a check for \$2400 in July from the budget.
- 5.Rummage Sale: We made \$900 and there are a lot of leftover clothes. We may be able to sell some more at the Food Pantry yard sale.
- 6. Beverly is arranging to have a weekly indoor flea market in conjunction with Saco Grange.
- 7. Water dogs events: Bill has tried to contact Pet Life about it, but no one has gotten back to him. The event is June 24-26. Bill, Joe, and Karen will attend. If anyone goes and would like to get food to donate, that would be helpful.
- 8. Dog adoption day at the Bull Dog Cafe is still being considered for late summer/early fall.
- 9. We discussed making a schedule for Beverly, as to when she is available to take pets to the vet. We will all know her availability, and she can have some time off. Exceptions can be made for emergencies.
- 10. Donation jars: We are unsure of where they all are located. We would like to collect them and redo them. We talked about using plastic instead of glass, and putting pictures and stories of animals we have helped on them. We need a system to check on them and collect the money.

- 11. Bill will check on line about getting business cards for us. We also talked about getting name tags to wear when we are at events.
- 12. We need a list of all who donated gift certificates for the raffle at the Rummage Sale, so Louise can send them thank you cards.
- 13. Bill brought up that in the future we should walk in some parades to increase our visibility in the community.
- 14. Good and Welfare: The next meeting is on July 21 at 7 PM at the Town Hall.